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First name: Michael
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Service Representative,

 

I recommend that you deny the permit to allow exploratory drilling in the White River National Forest (WRNF)

associated with the so called Whitney Reservoir. Permit denial will assure that road building, tree cutting, and

wetlands destruction do not occur in the Holy Cross Wilderness and greater WRNF.

 

Thank you for denying the permit to parties who would plunder our precious resources.

 

Sincerely,

 

M.D.


